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Dear Senators, 

 

I am a Pediatric Neurology physician writing in strong support of HB4130, a bill that 

would stop corporations from practicing medicine. Corporate medicine will literally be 

the death of all of us. In my experience, when corporations are determining what 

tests physicians can run, who is hired or fired based on production (quantity) and not 

quality care, when our medical licenses are used without our knowledge, all of this is 

the perfect recipe for medical error after medical error, and extremely poor patient 

care. We all vowed when we graduated from medical school “first, do no harm”. This 

is impossible to uphold when decisions are being taken from our hands due to 

corporate greed. Please make the right decision for all of us who have dedicated our 

lives to help patients, not for those who are just interested in turning a profit. Please 

also keep in mind your own healthcare and that of your family’s as you help guide the 

future of medicine. Thank you for your time.  

 

Sincerely, 

Irisa Devine, MD 


